MAY 2016

e AIRCOOLER

DETROITAREA CORVAIR CLUB, ESTABLISHED 1974

Parking Lot Free Parts Giveaway

Regular Monthly Meeting

MAY 2, 2016
Pontiac / Waterford Elks Club
FREE PARTS GIVE AWAY
(Hope the weather will co-operate)
_— NOTICE +—
Board of Directors meeting May 14th

MARKO’S RESTAURANT
Plymouth Rd. just east of Inkster

" CORVAIR ROAD TRIP

® Do you have your Corvair ready for a Road #
e Trip? Our first driving event for 2016 will take 3
 place on Sunday, May 22nd. We will meet at ¥
' Kerby's Coney Island Restaurant in Southfield at ! ;

E of Telegraph just south of 1-696 and north of 10
. Mile Road. For those of us who would like to catch
4 a breakfast before hitting the road plan to arrive §

g at 10AM sharp. We will leave heading south on '.
£ Telegraph. Our destination? Ohio! The route will &
« be a leisurely drive either down Telegraph all the §
, way to the border, or a more indirect path over to ',‘;

4 for - you guessed it - more eating! -
¥  We will ask for a show of hands at the meeting |
¥ on Monday to see how many brave souls are &

DACC WEST ACTIVITIES FOR

MAY & JUNE

Due to Mother's Day falling on Sunday, May 8%,

HOMECOMING 2016
Register for your hotel NOW

August 24 through 28, 2016

DO NOT assume there will be any
rooms available after the block ends.
Call Comfort Inn DIRECT ONLY (734) 455-8100

(60+ rooms reserved to date!)

Welcome to Spring!

Finally!! The past weekend has been terrific
weather-wise. Several members and even a few
potential new ones met at Pete Cimbala's shop up in
Swartz Creek to help tear apart my latest Corvair find;
a rusted out but highly optioned 1965 Monza coupe.
The car has been reduced to rubble, but many of the
cool parts survived and will see service in several
other 'Vairs going forward.

This month we will have another go at the Parking
Lot Free Parts Giveaway. Last month was sorta cold
and windy and instead of giving away a bunch of
parts I think I ended up with more as Bob Storc
dropped off some unwanted engine parts. So come to
the meeting at the Waterford Elks on May 2nd and
see what parts you can use. Everything is free. Other
members are welcomed to join in the fun and bring a
pile-O-parts that they are willing to give away. Larger
parts or stuff with a higher value should be saved for
the World Class Corvair Swap Meet that we put on
every year at the Homecoming event. How about
that? [ just "borrowed" Ken Pepke's description of the
DACC Hospitality Room for the swap meet at the same
event. And who can argue? We have a great
Hospitality service courtesy of Ken and we also have
one of the best Swap Meets full of Corvair parts at the
Homecoming. Monday's prices will be better, of
course! So come out early (5PM?) and see what is
displayed and what you could use on your project.

Speaking of projects, are you ready for the Corvair
Driving Season? We start with May 14th for a 2nd
Saturday breakfast club meeting at Marko's

DACC-West May activities meeting has been
cancelled to celebrate this event. Have a nice
Mother's Day. However, mark your calendars for
Sunday, June 12 from 2:00pm+ as Corvair Lady
will be holding a special event.

Restaurant in Redford. Right at the corner of Inkster
Road and Plymouth Road. And next door is Jerry
North's North American Classic Car emporium. I have

heard that Jerry has sold a few units so lets gather for
CONTINUED ON PG 2 SEE PETEK




PETEK CONTINUED FROM PG 1

breakfast and after the short Board
Meeting we can visit Jerry and see
what's up and what's new.
Everyone is welcome at the
Breakfast. The Board meeting that
follows is also open to all. We will
be brief but there are a few things
that the Board is working on. More
newz to follow at the General
Meeting. See you there on May
14th?
PETE KOEHLER. PRESIDENT

ALL AIR COOLED

GATHERING

On Saturday, June 18, 2016 from
9am to 3pm, there will be an all
air-cooled gathering show at the
Gilmore Museum in Hickory
Corners, Michigan. This year,
there will be no pre-registration
required. Just show up with your
Corvair.  Cost is $10.00 per car
(no matter how many people in
car). Food is available on site in
the museum or diner. Let's show
those VW's that Corvairs can
outnumber them at this show.
Okay, at least we can try.

Corvair Lady (Eva McGuire)

2016 ORPHAN CAR
SHOW
**SPECIAL EVENT**

The “Tucker” will be the featured
automobile at the 2016 Orphan
Car Show (Sunday, Sept. 18th at
Riverside Park, Ypsilanti, MI.)
This will be in conjunction with
the Tucker National Convention
that will also be taking place in
Ypsilanti over Sept. 16-18,
2016..So mark your calendars.
We are going to see some rare,
expensive, Tuckers.

Spectator entrance is $6.00 per
person.

The Orphan Car Show is a
fantastic one of a kind event that
the Ypsilanti Automotive Heritage
Museum puts on every fall. The
show attracts unique orphan cars
from all over the U.S. and Canada.

We would like to encourage more
participation from our Corvair
community. You must pre-register
to enter in this show. Cost of
entering your Corvair in the show
is $25.00 per vehicle. Deadline
date to register is August 28 (you
can not register the day of the
show).

There are restrictions on what is
allowed. For instance, you cannot
bring in a modified Corvair with a
V8 engine or have tricked out
wheels, etc. They require original
equipment and parts that would
normally be on the car for that
year, model, etc.

They have a special Saturday
cruise to an unknown mystery
destination that registered show
attendees can participate in
conjunction with the Orphan Car
Show. I consider the Orphan Car
Show one of the “must attend” car
events of the year. You hear cool
stories and meet very interesting
people who bring vehicles that you
just don't see at a regular classic
car show. In the past, Corvair
attendance dominated this show
with us encompassing a long
double row of cars, however, our
participation has been dwindling
these last few years with last
year's attendance having only 13
cars. Please come on out and join
us. We have a great time, and the
crowds absolutely love our cars.
There are food vendors at this
show and they're always near the
Corvair section (and I know
Corvair people love food). So let's
show those other orphan cars that
“Corvairs Rule and Others
Drool” (all in fun, of course). I also
want to relay that during last
year's Orphan Car Show's pass &
review session for our cars I heard
the announcer proclaim that: “The
Corvair is Ypsilanti's favorite and
most popular orphan car .. sorry
Kaiser- Frazer” That was music to
my Corvair ears. We agree with
the announcer. Registration forms
are now available at the Ypsilanti
Automotive Heritage Museum or
you can see me, Eva McGuire.

In the meantime, for those who
find themselves in Ypsilanti,
come visit the auto museum and
see the movie prop Tucker car
that was used in the 1988 movie
“Tucker: The Man and His
Dream”. While there, check out
the new Corvair fleece jackets
that the museum is selling for
$35 each, colors: red or black.
They're comfortable and keep
you warm..Mike and [ bought
each other one.

Corvair Lady (Eva McGuire)

April Meeting Minutes
You know the weather is getting
better when we see more
Corvairs at the meetings (even
thou it was a chilly night)! We
had 3 Corvairs and 42 people
attend the April meeting.

Welcome to visitor Rick Eddy.

Clark let us know that he is
going to start sending notices out
to members before they are
dropped from the roster.

On May 14™ we will have our
2" Saturday breakfast. On the
15% of May the Corvair Ranch in
PA is hosting an Open House. It is
approximately 470 miles from
here. May 22" our 4% Sunday
road tour will be heading out
TBD location.

Casey is doing a great job in his
new roll as Treasure. We have
$10,314.05 In April we had a
deposit of $323.00.

We had a discussion about
getting a trailer for the group as
well as a new refrigerator and
possible tables and chairs for
Homecoming. Tim volunteered to
keep it in his yard. Thanks

Homecoming has been held at
the Comfort Inn for 24 years
now. Comfort Inn has a new
management team that we will
groom to our needs. Haggerty
will be joining us and will be
talking with us about ways to
save money on insurance for our
cars (they will be paying us to be
at the Homecoming).

CONTINUED ON PG 3



MEET KERRY

My name is Kerry. I have owned
Corvairs, in one form or another
(and in varying degrees of
condition and or repair) since I
graduated from high school in
Detroit Michigan in 1964. My only
other hobbies, other than working
under my Corvair are photography
and flying rc model planes. Both
are an ongoing, learning
experience. [ have yet to master
either one.

My first Corvair was a 64 Monza
110, convertible, that I bought,
with the help of my mom, in 1965.
It was ember red with a black
interior and top. When I first found
the car, advertised in the Detroit
Free Press, my older brother and I
went over to check it out. The guy
was pretty nice and gave us a tour
and let me drive it. We told the guy
that we'd (I) would like to think
about it for a bit and went home. I
'thought about it' for about, oh an
hour or so and called the seller
back. He had gone out but I told his
wife that I wanted the car, at his
asking price, and would make
arrangements to complete the sale.
(Translation, get the money from
my Mom and yes, I paid back every
dime plus interest!) About three
hours later the phone rang and my
Mom answered it. She called
upstairs to me, telling me the seller
was on the phone. I took the call,
fearing the worst (the car was sold,
seller changed his mind about
selling it, he totaled it. (Such are
the thoughts that go through a
teenage mind!) etc..) I said "hello"
and the guy said and [ quote "Hi,
You know... you are supposed to
bargain with a seller when you buy
a car!" I told him [ wanted the car
pretty bad and, since it was in good
condition, it never entered my
mind to 'bargain’' He chuckled and
said "Well next time you'll know
better, I am going to knock $300.00
off the cost of the car because I
priced the car expecting that a
prospective buyer would want to

negotiate a bit". $300.00, back in
1965, was a ton of money,
especially to a teen making
peanuts working for a swimming
pool company filling chlorine jugs
all day. I never forgot that lesson
nor the guy that was so kind, and
HONEST with me...

That was my first Corvair and I
was hooked. It was also the first in
a fairly long line of Corvairs that
entered my life, stayed a while and
left.

The latest (and likely final)
Corvair you probably already have
seen, though I will include a
picture with this posting. 'Baby' as
my wife named her, came to us via
the internet (ebay) around 2001
about a year after my Mom passed
away. | have always felt that Mom
had a hand at finding this car for
me. It's a 1963 1/2 Monza Spyder.
99% of it looks like a 1964 though.
(Hence the 1/2). The car was
listed on Ebay but didn't meet the
reserve price. It was located in
North Carolina and my daughter
and I drove down there to see (and
buy) it and bring 'Baby’' home to
Michigan. I didn't forget the lesson
learned buying my first Corvair
and bargained the seller down
$500.00... I still paid too much but
then again ... I wanted the car ..
bad! Kerry

KERRY’S 1964 MONZA
AFFECTIONATELY
KNOWN AS

“‘BABY”

MINUTES

CONTINUED FROM PG 2

At the Heritage Center this year
the Astro 1 will be on display. It
might be worth the trip to see it.

Casey has come up with a form
for anyone who has swap and
sell items. This will be a great
tool to use to keep the info in the
Aircooler up to date.

The Summer Fair will be June
23/24 at Sloan Museum. It was
recommended that we might
consider buying a decent
Coleman Grill for our yearly
picnic. Pete C liked this idea.

Our 50/50 winner was Ken
Heberling he won $55.00 and
our attendance winner was Eva.

Lori Komora ~~ Secretary

BOARD - cONT FROM PG 4
The board did agree to pay $200
towards the block party event.
We have many events up and
coming and would like to keep
everyone informed. We need to
have a single contact for the info
to be updated via Facebook and
our DACC web page. It would
also be great to expand our e-
mail notification messages as
well. Please take the time and
stop and see Clark and Confirm
your e-mail address. It is sole
used for events and important
club information. The meeting
ended at 11 am. Lori Komora




DACC HOMECOMING
UPDATE

[ was recently approached by
DACC President Pete Koehler to
become the new Homecoming
Co-Chair in order to assist
Chairman Pete Cimbala with his
many duties pertaining to the
preparation for this fantastic
event, and to be the local contact
for the Comfort Inn. My job is to
make Pete's job easier. One of my
first duties as Co-Chair is to ask
for volunteers to help out with
this event. At this time, I'm
seeking for individuals to sign up
for two hour work segments to
assist on designated activities,
Hospitality Suite, and the
Registration Room (so Pete can
get a break). Last year, we saw
Pete practically living in that
room. This year, we would like to
see Pete be able to go outdoors,
play host/socialize, have a meal,
and enjoy the fruits of his labors.
Anyone wanting to become an
appreciated volunteer helper can
contact m e at
corvairlady@gmail.com or call
me at (734) 485 2729.

Secondly: Last year, Pete C.
made an announcement at the
awards ceremony to everyone
who was coming to the 2016
Homecoming to participate in a
costume dress-up activity. There
were a few of us who participated
in 2015 but we'd like to have
many more of you come join us in
the fun. Unfortunately, it is not
mentioned on this year’s
registration form. Therefore, we
are now announcing that those
who wish to participate in this
event to bring and wear a
costume appropriate for the time
period from 1959-1969 (years
Corvairs were being built). The
dress-up activities will take place
on Saturday (Aug. 27) during the
awards ceremonies. Those who
get dressed up will be able to
partake in a walking parade
immediately following the top 25
Corvairs drive through. A prize

will be awarded for the most
popular costume voted by the
audience with an old fashioned
applause-o-meter. You still have
plenty of time to think of what you
want to come as (maybe a hippie/
beatnik, business man, etc.).
Looks like we're heading for a
great time at this year's
Homecoming; it just gets better
every year. We strongly
encourage everyone to book his or
her room reservations as soon as
possible. To date, we have 60
rooms reserved out of the 108
rooms assigned to our group.
That leaves around 40 rooms
(which are going fast). Comfort
Inn Phone: (734) 455-8100. Don't
forget to send in your registration
form. Thank you.

Corvair Lady (Eva McGuire)

Homecoming Co-Chair

JUNE 12, 2016
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND
Corvair Lady (Eva McGuire)’s
“YPSILANTI CORVAIR
BLOCK PARTY”

Will take place at my and Jay
Nugent's house. Jay and I have
houses that are back to back
which occupies a good section of
our block. There will be plenty of
parking room to display Corvairs.
We'll enjoy having pizza, soft
drinks, desserts, with some games
and a raffle.  Just bring your
Corvair , lawn chair, and kick back
under the tents and enjoy this
social event of the summer. In the
event of rain on June 12th, just go
to the Ypsilanti Automotive
Heritage Museum at 2:00pm for
our regular DACC-West meeting.
Rain date for the Corvair Block
Party will be Sunday, July 10 at
2pm. A detailed map for address
and directions to the party will be
provided in the June Aircooler.
Maps will also be available at the
Ypsi. Auto Museum (in case
someone forgets about the block
party and automatically goes to
the museum by mistake) = EVA

Board Meeting
4-9-2016

In attendance were Pete,
lan, Clark, Casey, Lori, Eva, Kerry
and Gary. We enjoyed a nice
breakfast and good conversation
before the meeting. 1 was very
impressed that Clark and Kerry
made it safely the roads for them
were horrible with white out
conditions.

We started the meeting off
talking about homecoming. The
Comfort Inn has informed us we
already have reserved 60 of the
115 rooms available. PLEASE
reserve your room before the
block is lifted and non Corvair
people book rooms. Eva has
volunteered to help assist Pete C.
with homecoming. Ian said he
would look into prices for a trailer
and confirm all of the items it
needs to hold. Thank you Eva and
[an!!

We tabled the discussion till next
month of looking over the budget
until next month.

When John O’Leary decides to
make it back to Michigan we will
have some discussions and ideas
for John of ways to expand our list
of activities.

Pete K is very open to any
program ideas for our regular
monthly meetings. Our next
Meeting May 2"¢ Pete will be
bringing more parts to his
giveaway table for before the
meeting in the parking lot. May
14t 2nd Saturday breakfast and
board meeting will be at MARKO’S
RESTAURANT on Plymouth Rd.
just east of Inkster. May 22" we
will have our 4™ Sunday road tour.
In June on the 6™ we will have our
regular meeting. June 10%™ Depot
Town Ypsilanti 5-8 pm car cruise.
The 11th the 2" Saturday
breakfast and board meeting then
excursion will be at the Rams
Horn in Fraser at 26 mile and
Gratiot then at 12 we will be at the
Stahl Museum. June 12 Eva and Jay
are having a Corvair Block Party in
Ypsilanti. cont page on pg 3
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NEEDED

CORVAIRS OF EVERY YEAR

SPECIAL EVENT IN FLINT

This year during the Sloan
Summer Fair Car Show we need all
the Corvairs we can find to fill two
(2) areas both days Saturday June
25th. and Sunday the 26th.

A new event is being held at
the Applewood Estate of the late
Charles Stewart Mott and Ruth
Mott, their former home will be
open for tours both days and the
Ruth Mott Foundation wants a
CORVAIR DISPLAY ALONG THE
DRIVEWAY SHOWCASING EACH
YEAR OF PRODUCTION FROM
1960 TO 1969 so this is where
we come in.

Mr. Mott's last Corvair a Cortez
Silver 69 Monza Coupe will be
part of the display but it's up to
us to come up with the other
years, PRE REGISTRATION IS
REQUIRED AS THERE WILL BE
SPECIAL PLAQUES MADE FOR
EACH CAR. Contact Pete C. to
confirm your registration status.
As of press time lunch will be
provided to those with cars in
the display. This will be in
addition to the Corvair display in
the main car show area where
we normally park (to the left
under the canopy as you come
into the shows main gate) We
will have our cook out lunch just

afternoon on Sunday with hot
dogs flipped with vice grips and
all the fixins. So if we can get at
least 10 cars in each area that
would be cool! So plan now to
show up one or both days so we
can have a great display.

I am looking for stock
appearing cars for the
Applewood event that would
resemble what Mr. Mott would
have driven back in the day.
Anything modified or an FC
would be in the regular show
area. More details at the May
meeting along with registration
forms that you can fill out and
mail in. You can register online at
sloanlongway.org however there
is a $2.00 extra fee for doing so.
Advance registration is $15.00
per car for non judged, $20.00
for judged up to June 15th. after
that it will be $20.00 and $25.00
the same amount day of show.

I know this is asking a lot for
people to drive an hour or more
each way for two days, how
about our friends from Canada
EH? Come over and see a great
show with a big swap meet, lots
of good food and cool cars and
trucks in a beautiful setting with
two museums, oldies music and
the GM Futureliner on site!

PETE CIMBALA
corvairkid1963 @lentel.com

ONE CORVAIR
AUGUST SPECIAL EVENT

LOOKING FOR ONE 1968 or 1969
Stock Monza Coupe in excellent
condition needed for a special display
on Sat. August 20th. during the Back to
the Bricks event in Flint.

We need a nice car to display next
to C.S Mott's Tomb in Glenwood
Cemetery during the walk through
tour on Sat. the 20th. Ash Gold or
Cortez Silver would be great but we
can't be too picky as that could be
impossible to find. It would need to
be onsite early in the morning 9:00
AM ? And remain there until the
event is over at 6:00 PM.

Several hundred people will be
doing a walking tour of the
cemetery where many of the
founders of GM and Flint are laid to
rest. There will also be classic
funeral coaches from local collectors
there as well ... Contact ...

PETE CIMBALA

W

(

Be sure to visit ... detroitcorvairs.com
Along with a web page the DACC now has a FACEBOOK page ...
https://www.facebook.com/#!/DETROITCORVAIRS

MAILTO:

DACC HOMECOMING 2016

c/o Pete Cimbala
5498 DUFFIELD

SWARTZ CREEK, MI. 48473-8578

MAIL TO:

DACC HOMECOMING 2016
clo Pete Cimbala

5498 DUFFIELD

SWARTZ CREEK, MI. 48473-8578
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38" DACC HOMECOMING
FEATURING GUEST SPEAKER NICK GIGANTE
FRANK WINCHELL’S GRANDSON

GM HERITAGE CENTER ow FRIDAY
AUGUST 25, 26, 27, 28, 2016

Registration Application

.
__oANT || BPRTHURON

ANN ARBOR FD.. 1‘
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s
L TOLEDO [

(i75) N

WEDNESDAY -

THURSDAY -

FRIDAY

SATURDAY

EARLY BIRDS GATHER

11:00 AM TO 2:00 PM SET UP
REGISTRATION / HOSPITALITY
MIKE McKEEL CAR CARE CLINIC
CORVAIR MUSEUM, CRUISE AND
FIREHOUSE MUSEUM IN YPSILANTI

+ REGISTRATION

WOMEN'’S ACTIVITIES AS POSTED
GM HERITAGE CENTER ($10 EXTRA)
MIKE McKEEL CAR CLINIC + TECH
SWAP MEET & HOSPITALITY ROOM

D J ROCKIN RONNEY MUSIC & TRIVIA
COOK OUT / PICNIC

VALVE COVER RACES

‘CAR ON TRIAL’ from NICK GIGANTE

DACC DRIVE IN MOVIE

REGISTRATION

NICK GIGANTE APPEARANCE
WOMEN'S ACTIVITIES

PEOPLE’S CHOICE CAR SHOW
MODEL AND TOY SHOW

SWAP MEET & HOSPITALITY ROOM
ROAD TOUR “WILLOW RUN FUN RUN
MIKE McKEEL CAR CARE CLINIC
KIDS ACTIVITIES

CRAZY CORVAIR CAPER

D J ROCKIN RONNEY TRIVIA & PRIZE
LIVE AUCTION

WINNERS “DRIVE THRU” SHOW
PIZZA PARTY

WINE & CHEESE TASTE hotel guests only

FOR ADDITIONAL or OTHER INFORMATION CONTACT
PETE CIMBALA (810) 621-9866 or (810) 241-8593

Email: Corvairkid1963@lentel.com

REGISTER ON LINE AT OUR WEB PAGE
detroitcorvairs.com

HOTEL LOCATION FOR MOST EVENTS:
COMFORT INN of PLYMOUTH
40455 ANN ARBOR ROAD
PLYMOUTH, MI 48170
VOICE: (734) 455-8100 FAX: (734) 455-5711

SUNDAY: LEFT OVERS, FAREWELL

CRUSIN HINES DR. — CLASSICS ONLY

WHEN MAKING YOUR RESERVATION, BE SURE TO MENTION
“CORVAIR EVENT” TO RECEIVE THE SPECIAL ROOM RATE OF
$84.00 PLUS TAX, PER NIGHT. THE $84.00 SPECIAL RATE ALSO
INCLUDES WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 24, 2016

FILL IN THE FORM BELOW AND MAIL IT TO: DACC HOMECOMING 2016 c/o Pete Cimbala 5498 DUFFIELD, SWARTZ CREEK, MI. 48473-8578
CUT HERE
DACC HOMECOMING 2016 REGISTRATION APPLICATION

REGISTRATION: SINGLE $35.00 FAMILY $50.00 EARLY DISCOUNT -$5 PAYMENT ENCLOSED
Persons attending Only one Registration Pack per Individual or Family registration.
GM HERITAGE TOUR  NO YES, [ ] at$10 per person
TWO OR MORE CARS 1%'Car included, |:| additional car(s) at $5 each
NEED SWAP SPACE? NO YES 1st space included, [___| additional space(s) at $10 each [ ]

FORD UAW Hall
NAME : (for your name tag)

YOUR ADDRESS:

35603 Plymouth Rd, Livonia, MI 48150!

CITY

TOTAL ENCLOSED
STATE

S

ZIP:

OTHER NAME(S) : (for name tag(s)

PHONE #: | ] - E-mail

YEAR (S): MODEL (S):

DID YOU DRIVE YOUR CORVAIR HERE? Y N MILES DRIVEN TO GET HERE?

THE DACC RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REJECT APPLICATIONS AT THE DISCRESSION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS/

3/16/2016 - MAY AIRCOOLER

FOR OFFICIAL USE




DACC OFFICERS APRIL TREASURY REPORT
President ' Pete Koehler Balance as of 3/2/2016: $10,314.05
W Deposits as of 4/3/2016: $323.00
Vice President lan Smith New Balance as of 4/3/2016:  $10,579.05
jonasgrum hoo.com from Casey Schesky
734-334-8206
Membership Clark Hartzel %Ell'_ll'_ & %MB
ﬁh(aSrgzﬁe)l 29%?27150;78 Lnet ADS ARE FREE TO ALL — SEND TO kenpepke@yahoo.com
Editor Ken Pepke FOR SALE: 66, 140 eng 4-carb, .060" over bore, Isky,
kenpepke@yahoo.com comp less carbs $500 - four carbs w/ link, fuel lines
H (734) 284-5123 C (734) 476-9616 & air cleaner $250 - 65 140 HP eng .040" over w/ HP

Isky cam, no carbs, $500 - Douglas dual exh for 140

Treasurer
cfschesky@aol.com
248-444-9662
Secretary
lkomora1@yahoo.com
C (734) 223-8943
Activities John O'Leary
H (248) 681-7747  C (248) 613-8550

o'learyjohn@yahoo.com

Casey Schesky

Lori Komora

assist) Pete Koehler: pkoehler01 mail.com
DACC WEBSITE:
John Allesee Jay Nugent

john@allesee.com
H (734) 429-2196

jin@nuge.com
H (734) 484-5105

DACC MEMBERSHIP REPORT
March 17,2016 by Clark Hartzel

Welcome new member: Nadine Taylor, Northwood, OH.
1963 Corvair

Thanks for keeping membership up to date:
Blanchard, Ives, Maciejewski, Mascia, Murray, Nugent,
Rutherford.

Exp in Dec: Christ, McDonald dropped

Due in Feb: Betzoldt, .Hand, B.Johnson, Lindh, McKean,
[immermans.

Due in Mar: Emanuelle, Flinn, Pleitner, Weeks.

Due in April; Bluhm, Fish, B.Granger, Roerink,
Schultz, J.Shreve, Shuster.

Due in May: Ambrozy, Braden, Duve, Euesden,
Hartzel, Hershoren, Hines, Poskie, Rollins.

We have 128 paid members and 10 who owe dues.
We are mailing 13 complementary newsletters to
other clubs and the Ypsilanti museum Please don't
pay in cash. | can for%get who gives it to me! Get
those checks in folks!!!

If you can’t make it to the next meeting, send a
$20.00 check
dues, payable to: Detroit Area Corvair Club,
16911 Anita Ave., Fraser, Ml 48026-2275

If you wish to receive only an on-line newsletter let me
know by email so | can verify your email address.
Questions about membership or change address or
e-mail chartzel@comcast.net or phone 586-293-1587
We have an email blast list to notify members of
quickie tours or last minute changes. Please send
me your email address so | can keep the list up to date.

eng, need repair, $75 - 66 Saginaw 4-spd trans, $150
-Box of Saginaw 3 & 4 spd parts, enough to build at
least one more trans, $100 - Spec Crown lower
bracket for rear suspension, $50 - 4 rare 13" ET
Alum slotted mags w/ center caps & lugs, $400/set -
teles steering column & wood wheel w/ correct gear
box, $850 all -66 Corsa dash & wire harness, match
Corsa glove box door & surround, $200 all - Tint w/s,
$100 - Front bumper, $20 -front susp less springs &
brakes, $100 -Rr axle 1/2 shafts, $20 ea -Rr lower
struts, $20 ea - Pete Koehler 248-630-6442

FOR SALE: 62 6 dr std Greenbrier Light blue /white
stripe. solid but dented, easily repair, good tires. not
run eng apart has all parts. great to start $ 2500.00

firm - Tim Bramble 248 343-9677 pictures if interest

FOR SALE: 63 Monza 2dr restored, original paint
5300 mi maryflaneryl @gmail.com 734 2864787
Mickey Widener 734 692 2122

FOR SALE: 1966 Monza 2dr 110 PG Sharpi/s & o/s,

no rust - runs perfect, shows 68,106 mi - new batt &
much more - $8300 OBO Judy 248 288 2126

WANTED: To look at an original 1966 factory WW
spare tire to provide dimensions for an upcoming
article. Tom Deptulski (313) 835 6803

FOR SALE: 65 convertible to a good home $7000 --
810 - 444 - 7555

FOR SALE: Brand new '64 turbo engine, High

School auto shop teaching aid - never in a car $7000
Tom Deptulski %)313) 8356803

FOR SALE: 1961 LAKEWOOD 700 wagon 80,000
orig. miles. Store i/s since '73. All orig & complete,
except engine. Now good running 62 car engine, 84
HP-PG. - Glass & Rubber seals are v. good. New floor
pans, little rust. very restorable. $1,000.00 OBO
Also: 1961 LAKEWOOD 700 wagon for parts. GC No
rr window. BO - Evan Thomas 810-471-8826

FOR SALE: 63 Greenbrier automatic $3700 & 61
Rampside 4 speed $7500 Both are very solid from
the dry climate of Eastern Montana. Un-restored &
original paint. Rampside has topper from the 60's
will sell separate. Hope to have at the Home Coming
swap meet, Lansing area. 517-667-1407

WANTED: FOR '64 CORVAIR MONZA CONV. USED,
GOOD COND, FRONT & REAR, R/L, WHL. OPNG.
MLDNG, REAR BUMPER. BLACK BOOT COVER.
ROCKO @ 586-431-4494



mailto:jonasgrumby8080@yahoo.com
mailto:cfschesky@aol.com
mailto:jonasgrumby8080@yahoo.com
mailto:cfschesky@aol.com
mailto:KENPEPKE@YAHOO.COM
mailto:maryflanery1@gmail.com
mailto:KENPEPKE@YAHOO.COM
mailto:maryflanery1@gmail.com

SUBMISSION DEADLINE — 17t OF THE MONTH

The Detroit Area Corvair Club is a charter chapter of CORSA, Inc. Monthly meetings are held on the First
Monday of each month, 7PM, at the WATERFORD ELKS Club, on Scott Lake Rd, Waterford, MI 4/10 mi south
of Dixie Hwy. Meetings are open to DACC Members, friends, and all interested in the Corvair. Come early;
join us for dinner in the ELKS dining room. Choose entries from their menu.

MONDAY MAY 2nd Th}g rfgzgeogilt-olrER
Parking Lot FREE Parts 126 S Riverbank
Giveaway Wyandotte, M|l 48192
T —
MAKE COMFORT INN RESERVATIONS FIRST CLASS

NOW FOR HOMECOMING

DACC ACTIVITIES 2016 Calendars
June — Sloan Museum Spring Event, Flint — June 25-26, 2016 )
July — Concours d’ Lemons, Plymouth — July 30, 2016 Are available for
CORSA International, Springfield, IL July 12-16, 2016 $15 plus $2 shipping.
August - DACC Homecoming, August 25-28, 2016 Go to
-Woodward Dream Cruise, August 20, 2016
_Back to the Bricks — August/13-14, 2016 www.allesee.com/calendar
-Berkley Parade, August 19, 2016 for order form or to pay with
-Hines Drive Cruls.e, Alfgust 28,2016 credit card. Send check to
September — Orphan Car Show, Ypsilanti September/17-18, 2016
John Allesee -

October — Springfield Oaks Antique/Classic Car Show and Auction

The DACC Activities calendar consists of one "planned” activity and| Calendar
then a Saturday and a Sunday event PO Box 549

each month. .
-John O’Leary, Activities Director Saline, M 48176

MECHANICAL REPAIRS / BODY WORK: PARTS AND SERVICES
Show and Go Collision 9103 Chalmers Detroit, Ml 48213 Tom Cavatio  (313) 371-9085

PARTS & SERVICES:
Mike McKeel - Mechanical Repairs / Parts & Tech Advice  (734) 485-2729 vaircare67@gmail.com

Clark’s Corvair parts 400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA. 01370 (413) 625-9776
BOTH PARTS & REPAIRS:
Ken Hand 1896 S. Gregory Rd., Fowlerville, Ml 48836 (248) 613-8586

CONSIGNMENT SALES:
North American Classic Cars — 27222 Plymouth Rd. Redford, MI 48239  www.northamericanclassics.com

On line ads provide our members with a quick reference guide to satisfy their Corvair needs
DACC members wishing to be included on this list should submit their information to Editor Ken Pepke
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